
Callaway Hills Newsletter April 22, 2020

Callaway Hills Family,

It was difficult to hear our Governor enact a mandate 
closing Missouri schools for the remainder of the year.  
Our staff is wishing you safety and health during the 
current Covid-19 pandemic.  We will continue with the 
district plan for distance learning for the remainder of 
the school year.

We understand each family has different needs during 
this situation.  Teachers are reaching out weekly by 
phone, email, remind app etc… The best way to 
communicate your needs during this time is 
communication with your classroom teacher.  He or 
she will be able to make adjustments based on your 
feedback. 

You may access each teacher’s weekly learning 
template on the Callaway Hills website.  On the main 
page click Classrooms, pick a grade level, and select 
the teacher.  On the teacher’s page click on the link 
“Extended Closure: Weekly Plans for Families”.

If you call the school, please leave a message.  These 
messages will be forwarded to Mrs. Ahart’s email.  She 
will return your call.

In this newsletter you will find a schedule of Google 
Meet for every classroom teacher.   Google Meet allows 
teachers and students to interact via video 
conferencing.  Students in grades 2-5 can use their 
district issued chromebook to participate.  Students in 
grades K and 1 can use any personal device in the 
home that can access Google Suite applications.

We miss our students.  Please encourage them to reach 
out to teachers using technology.  Please let us know 
how we can best help you and your student during this 
time.

Take care,
Mr. Shalz

Our new outdoor classroom is 
coming along!  

 Wifi

The district is 
providing Wifi 

devices for 
students who 

don’t have 
access to the 

internet. 

Continue   

Yearbooks are available for 
$16.50.  To order a yearbook 
please contact Mrs. Ahart 
@judith.ahart@jcschools.us
Or call the school @ 573.896.5051

Princess and Papa Refunds
The first round of refunds were sent out the week 
of April 13th.  The second round of refunds will be 
sent out Friday, April 24th.  Please be watching the 
mail.  Give us a call if you didn’t receive one.

https://www.jcschools.us/callawayhills
mailto:judith.ahart@jcschools.us


Google Meets Schedule

Classroom teachers may have additional times they meet with student(s).  These times will be communicated by the classroom teacher. 
Kindergarten:  Teacher videos will be uploaded each week.  Please refer to communication from Mrs. Owens and Mrs. Clervi. 

Mrs. Isaacs Wednesdays 1:00pm Mrs. Green Thursdays 1:30pm

Mrs. Hays Thursdays 1:00pm Mrs. Stegeman Thursdays 10:30am

Mrs. Scrivner Thursdays 10:00am Art, Music, PE Tuesdays 10:00am

Mrs. Little Mondays 2:00pm Mr. Matheny Thursdays 12:30pm

Mrs. Perkins Tuesdays 5:30pm Mrs. Henderson Tuesdays  1:00pm

Mrs. Moore Thursdays 10:00am Miss Nichelson Thursdays 10:00am

SPRING PICTURES:  It will be possible to order Spring Pictures.  Picture proofs have been 
mailed to Callaway Hills.  They should arrive by Friday, April 24th.  Each proof has a code which 
can be used to order pictures online at https://inter-state.com/.  Beginning Monday, April 27th, you can 
call Mrs. Ahart at school.  She will provide you with the code from your student’s proof.  If there is 
no answer, please leave a message indicating you want your student(s) code and she will return 
your call.

Online Registration for the 20-21 school year is open.  
Please register your student(s). You may use the parent 
portal.  Visit jcschools.us and click on
“Online Registration”.  (link)

READ ALOUD OPPORTUNITY
Mr. Shalz has completed the read aloud 
of The Last of the Really Great 
Whangdoodles.  You can listen at his 
website or by clicking here.

On Monday, April 27th, Mr. Shalz will 
begin posting chapter read alouds of 
Gentle Ben.  You can listen at his website 
or by clicking here.
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https://inter-state.com/
https://www.jcschools.us/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=29555&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=27639&PageID=1
https://www.jcschools.us/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=29555&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=27639&PageID=1
https://www.jcschools.us/Page/17842
https://www.jcschools.us/Page/18174


Every student at Callaway Hills has an i-Ready license.   Please have your student log into i-Ready 
and complete the lessons in both English Language Arts and Mathematics.  Each subject should 
be completed for 45 minutes per week.  Teachers are monitoring time spent on i-Ready and 
lessons passed and making adjustments for student needs.  Students in grades 2-5 can use their 
district chromebook.  Students in grades K and 1 can log in from a device that has internet 
access.  If you need your login credentials again, please communicate with your classroom 
teacher.

JC MISSION NUTRITION

Our Gym and Cafe will 
have a new look for the 
20-21 school year.  
Crews are working to 
bring some repairs and 
upgrades to these 
sections of the 
building! First step was 
to remove the flooring.

May 7, 2020 Kindergarten Round Up
The district will communicate when and if the event is rescheduled.

WE MISS YOU COUGARS


